
 

 
 

Dear GAPNA Exhibitor: 

We want to build on the great response by both attendees and exhibitors to last year's "Passport 
to Prizes.”  Based on the great success of last year's program, GAPNA will continue the 
“Passport to Prizes” program again for 2016. 

Each attendee will receive a “passport” when registering.  Participants will be required to visit 
participating exhibitors’ booth and receive a stamp acknowledging the visit to your booth.  Upon 
completion they will place the passport into a raffle bin.  Several winners will be drawn 
(attendees must be present to win). 

Deadline to confirm your company’s participation is August 31, 2016.  

We will be giving out many exciting prizes in 2016, examples of some past prizes include: 

• iPads 
• 2017 Free GAPNA conference registration 
• Kindle Fire Tablet 
• Gift cards 
• Other valuable prizes 

We would love for you to consider donating prizes for our “Passport” program.  The more prizes 
available, the more excited our attendees will be!  If you donate a prize, you will be included on 
a special recognition sign at the conference, as well as in our program book.  Please complete the 
attached application and send it back with a description of your donated prize. Thank you for 
your consideration. 

If you have any questions or suggestions for the “Passport” program, please let me know.  Thank 
you. 

Jack Edelman      Sharon Y. Hampton 
GAPNA Director of Marketing   GAPNA Conference Coordinator 
856-256-2313      856-256-2432 
jack.edelman@ajj.com    sharon.hampton@ajj.com 
	


